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To Jeanine Townsend
Clerk to the Board
State Water Resources Control Board

Hi,
I am absolutely for increasing water flows in rivers.
We have paved-over, diverted, killed-off, and otherwise taken from our environment, any chance we get. I am for
anything that will help the natural balance of the environment, even at humans expense.

We are so over-populating this earth we think that it is fine to deplete underground water reservoirs, put in more
roads, highways, build on any empty spot that we can.

I am and always will be for the environment over my destructive species.
Thank you for listening,
Kay Walters
Tree Hugger
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